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City of Sebastopol  
Planning Department 

 
January 22, 2024 
 
 
To: Katie Green, Rincon Consultants 
 
Re: Canopy Draft EIR public comments. 
 
 
Hello Katie, 
 
I received a phone call from Linda Berg on January 22nd, 2024 and her comments are listed 
below for the project. 
 

• Where is the contaminated soil going and where is the new soil coming from? As 
the Charter School is a direct neighbor to the north the wind will likely blow any 
soil to that campus. 

• What is the estimated amount of tonnage of soil being removed and replaced 
and what are those truck load counts. 

• The project is located within a wildlife corridor of the West County Trail and that 
corridor does not end at the property lines. 

• Requests that the applicant withdraw the application because the EIR is not in 
the best interest of the City and the document is full of fraud. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Jay, Associate Planner 
jjay@cityofsebastopol.gov  
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